
 

 

The time to apply for the CheonBo Won has been extended until September 
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Dearest Brothers and Sisters, 

 

May Our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you and bless you every moment. 

 

Thank you all for your sincere hearts in preparing for the CheonBo Won. 

 

As Rev. Dunkley shared in our last tribe call, the time period in which we can apply for the CheonBo 

Won has been extended until September of True Father's Ascension anniversary. This is due to our True 

Mother's earnest heart to receive us all in the CheonBo Won. True Mother herself has expressed that, "All 

of your names must be registered there. You have to know that you are in a position that is blessed by 

God." (May 26, 2017) 

 

Because of this, we are still accepting applications for the CheonBo Won. Below are a list of next steps in 

your application process. 

 

We will soon have an application form up on TribeNet.co for the CheonBo Won. We ask that once that is 

up, everyone from Proclaimers, Candidates, and Victors, please fill that out. 

 

If you proclaimed to fulfill the requirements for the CheonBo Won but have yet to begin the steps toward 

that end or are in the process, 

 

Complete your horizontal 430 

 

Become a certified blessing officiator through the BFM website 

 

Give the blessing, up to the chastening ceremony to 430 couples 

 

Report your tribe on the Tribenet and HTMA websites. 

 

Make sure to check the Tribenet website and your local HTM Coordinator for standards 

and guidance. 

 

Complete your vertical 430 

 

Keep a lookout for future CheonBo Workshops in the US or in Korea to attend and 

liberate/bless your ancestors. 

 

Send your complete ancestor liberation/blessing forms to evangelism@ unification,org 

 

If you have completed you vertical and horizontal 430 and have sent in all of your forms, 

 

Keep in contact with your local HTM Coordinator about the status of your application 

 

We have a backlog of applications that we are currently sifting through so we might not 

get back to you right away. 

 

Keep in contact with your local HTM Coordinator about upcoming CheonBo evaluation 

interviews 

 

We are currently in the process of creating a CheonBo evaluation interview process. 

When we are ready to start giving interviews, we will start with applicants who have 

completed their vertical and horizontal tribes. 

 

Again thank you and please keep a lookout for future developments as we are currently working on 

several projects in order to make this application process as smooth as possible. We hope to see you all in 

Korea this September. 

 

God Bless, 

 

The TribeNet Team 

 

 


